
March 27, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

Please see the updates for Friday, March 27, 2020. 

 

Food Distribution:  

Meals will be distributed Monday, March 30, Wednesday, April 1, and Friday, April 3, 2020 at the MS/HS 

auditorium location from 11:00am-12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE 

breakfast and lunch program.  There will be enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until 

the next meal distribution date.  

 

Closure Information:   

• Moore faculty and staff released a Moore Family video on YouTube. A link to the video was also 

posted on Twitter.  

• Third nine-week report cards will be posted in Skyward next Friday, April 3, 2020.  

• Remote instruction is scheduled to begin on Monday, April 6, 2020. This will also be the first day 

of the fourth nine-weeks. 

• The District is planning to remain closed through April 30, 2020. If the Governor indicates that 

schools will reopen sooner or must remain closed for a longer period, we will adjust accordingly.  

• The District will be applying to the Pennsylvania Department of Education (PDE) to end the 

school year on June 5, 2020. Information on graduation is not available, yet.  

• A meeting today between the District Administrative Team and the Brentwood Education 

Association (BEA) answered many of the questions regarding the format and expectations for 

moving forward with remote learning.  

• Many of our professional staff and support staff are engaging in online professional 

development sessions to prepare for remote instruction.  

• The District is required to create a Continuity of Education (COE) plan which must be posted to 

the District website and submitted to PDE. This document will be posted on April 6, 2020 and 

will be adjusted as new information is made available.  

• A detailed letter will be sent via Skylert next week to families outlining the expectations for 

students and families for remote learning. Families that indicated to building principals that 

devices were needed will pick-up devices on Friday, April 3, 2020. Families will be contacted by 

the building principal for the distribution location and time.   

• A technology services document will also be shared next week for families that require 

technology support related to remote learning.  

• Thank you for your patience with us. Our professional staff, support staff, and administration 

are eager to reconnect with our students!  


